
August 27, 2021

Dear Vicksburg Community Schools Families,

We are excited to welcome your students back to school on Monday.

We wanted to remind you that in addition to following the Kalamazoo County Health and
Community Services Department’s (KCHCSD) mask mandate for our preschool through 6th
graders, VCS also must follow the CDC’s federal order requiring masks while on school buses.

Per CDC requirements, staff and students are required to wear face coverings on all VCS
transportation. This order applies to all students and staff, no matter their vaccination status or
grade level.

We thank you for your cooperation. Let's stand UNITED, and let's kick off a great school year for
our kids. #BulldogsUnited

Sincerely,

Keevin J. O’Neill
Vicksburg Community Schools Superintendent

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/travelers/face-masks-public-transportation.html

